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Dear parents/ carers, 
 
I can’t believe this academic year is coming to an end. 
We have had many happy times this year and the friendship and support that you all offer is what makes both 
Cheadle Catholic Schools a special community. I know that we all feel privileged to be part of it. 
 
I wish to take this opportunity on behalf of the staff and governors to thank you all for your continued support 
throughout the school year. 
 
I would also like to thank the staff for the incredible amount of hard work, care and commitment they have 
shown once again this year. We have so much to be proud of including our fantastic choir, the development of 
our allotments, our amazing 2025 sport’s awards  
Thank you to all of the staff, children, governors and parents for a wonderful year! 
 
Outstanding Behaviour Awards:      
 
This week we congratulated the children who have received an outstanding behaviour award from 
their class teacher.  
Well done to the following children who have been a great example to their friends and shown 
excellent behaviour both in the classroom and at playtimes. We are very proud of you all! 
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Behaviour Awards:                                       

N:Louie & Alfie 

R1: Ivy & Isla 

R2: Grace D & Jamie 

RN3: Aurora & Joe 

1O: Mabel & Lorenzo 

1DW: Daire & Camilla 

1BW: Lorelei & William 

2L: Sadie & Teddy 

2N: Poppy & Jude 

2W: Sophie & Isaac 

Stockport Schools Sports Awards 2025  

We are thrilled to announce that our school has been recognised once again at the Stockport Schools Sports 
Awards! We are incredibly proud of our pupils and staff for this fantastic achievement. 

At CCIS, we believe in providing a wide range of physical education opportunities, from team sports to 
individual events, and it's wonderful to see this dedication acknowledged. A huge thank you to all our staff for 
their commitment to high-quality PE and physical development. We strongly believe that outdoor physical 
activity boosts mental health, improves core strength (helping children sit and concentrate better) and builds 
self-esteem. 

We are so proud of our school and the excellent physical development opportunities we offer! 

Cheadle Catholic Infant School has once again been awarded ‘Smile for a Mile School of the Year.’ 

Incredibly, we also won a further eleven awards, while seventeen of our pupils each took home individual titles. 

School Awards: 

Commitment to Inclusion 
Commitment to Participation 
Commitment to High Quality PE  
Commitment to Leadership 
Innovation award winner 
Smile for a Mile School of the Year 
 

Individual Awards: 

Sports Reporter Runners Up: 
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Nancy, Emmie, Catherine, Arya 
 
Sports Reporter Winners: 
Sam and Georgia 
 
Passion Award: Josiah and Alfie (Nursery) 
Determination Award: Pippa and Paddy (Reception) 
Self-Belief Award:: Jacob, Ashling & Mohid (Year 1) 
Teamwork Award: Charlie K, Austin & Fionn (Year 2) 
 
Active Child of the year: Joseph Hunter 
 
Active Class of the Year: RN3  
 
 

 
 
 
 
The Active Family Award went to our very own Hackney Family  
 
Leadership Award: Year 2 Sports Ambassadors  
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Nursery Assembly: 
 
 

 
 
Our Nursery children made us all so proud during their assembly on Monday morning. It was wonderful to see 
how far they've come this year and we know they are absolutely ready for their exciting journey into Reception. 
A huge thank you goes out to our incredible Nursery team in both classes for all their hard work and dedication 
throughout the year. 
 
Year 2 Assemblies: 
 
Year 2 shone brightly this week when they recounted their many happy memories from their time in the Infant 
school, and performed songs and poems. They certainly know that their ‘independence, determination and 
bravery has made them unstoppable!’ Year 2, you were all amazing! We are so proud of you and we know you 
are ready to go ‘on your way’ to the Junior School! 
 

 
 
 



 
 

6 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

7 

Mini Police: 
 
 Our Mini Police had an amazing and informative water safety session at Sale Water Park this week with the 
Fire and Water Safety Rescue crew. They gained essential knowledge about water rescue operations and, 
importantly, learned practical ways to ensure their own safety if they ever face challenges in the water. We are 
very proud of their engagement in such a critical topic and they are going to help me lead a water safety 
assembly on Monday. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Year 2 Fest: 
 
On Wednesday Year 2 had a fabulous end of year celebration as they enjoyed our annual Forest 
Fest. The weather stayed dry which meant that the children could enjoy an extended session in forest 
school with marshmallow toasting, face paints and karaoke to add to the fun. All the children had a 
brilliant time which is well-deserved after all their hard work this year. Thank you Mrs Marshall for 
helping to organise such a fun treat!  
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Year 2: 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 2 leavers and they will always hold a special place in our hearts here at 
Cheadle Catholic Infant School. We know they're going to continue to thrive and grow in our fantastic Junior 
School. Mrs. Fender has been so pleased with how well the children settled during their transition visits and all 
of the Junior Staff are really looking forward to welcoming them in September. 

To our amazing Year 2 children: you've been a fantastic group, and we hope you take some very special 
memories with you! We wish you all lots of luck, love, and happiness on the next stage of your journey. Please 
keep in touch and let us know how you're doing. 

A Fond Farewell to Our Families 

At this time of year, it's not just our pupils who are moving on; we're also saying goodbye to many families who 
have been a wonderful part of the Cheadle Catholic Infant School journey. We want to thank each and every 
one of you for your incredible support over the past years. We wish you all the very best for the next part of 
your child's educational adventure. 

Farewell Mrs Velasco & Mrs Burke 

We are also saying  goodbye to Mrs. Velasco and Mrs. Burke. We want 
to thank them both for their incredible love and care over the years and 
wish them all the very best in their new ventures. We will miss you both 
very much. 

Summer Reading Challenge:     
 
 

A reminder to sign up to the Summer Reading Challenge: 
 
Signing up to the challenge is free. You can join in your local library by 
speaking to a member of staff or online. Find library opening times on 
the library directory. 
Borrow and read 6 books, then visit the library to share your reading. 
Read anything you like over the summer to earn prizes, as well as a 
certificate and medal when completing the challenge. 

The challenge starts from Saturday 5 July, and runs until Saturday 6 September. 
 
Please click the link below to read our final Reading Rocks Newsletter of the year. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Reading-rocks-July-25.pdf 
 
School Uniform: 

Merseyway is once again calling on the parents/carers of Stockport to support local families and the 

environment by donating good-quality, second hand school uniforms ready to be resold in the Pop-Up Uniform 

Shop set to return to the shopping centre this August. 
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From Monday 21st July – Monday 4th August, a donation bin will be available outside Specsavers in the 

undercover mall, where families can drop off clean and gently-used school uniform items, ready to be resold at 

affordable prices. The pop-up shop will be in Pop Up Stockport from Saturday 9th – Friday 15th August, 

offering all items for just 50p a piece. 

School uniform can also be dropped off at any of our local libraries 

NHS Support: 
 
NHS Greater Manchester has launched a new leaflet under the Get To Know Where To Go campaign to 
support parents and carers of children under five in managing common illnesses at home. It includes symptom 
checklists, home care tips, guidance on when to seek help, and red flag symptoms. Please click the link below 
to read. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/nhs-gm-get-to-know-where-to-go-for-parent-and-
carers.pdf 
 
 
REMINDERS: 
 
2025/26 OPEN EVENINGS: 
 
If you have a child due to start Reception or Nursery in September 2026 please come along to one of our Open 
Evenings that have been organised on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 7th October 6-7pm 
Tuesday 18th November 5-6pm 
Tue 25th Nov 6-7pm 
Tue 9th Dec 5-6pm 
 
 
To book a place please email admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk leaving your name and contact 
telephone number. 
 

Cheadle Catholic Schools welcome children from all faith backgrounds. 
 
And finally: 

Thankyou for a wonderful year! 

Thankyou for your lovely cards and gifts this week. 

Have a brilliant summer holiday and I look forward to working 

with you again in September. 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 4858733 
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